
Delegation - SRO Program – 26 August 2020 

 

I would like to address the vote this evening about the 2 full time SRO positions that the 
Board is considering getting rid of.  I would like to propose waiting until next year so the 
proper facts can be gathered, and the communities can be consulted. 
 
Peter Gareau 
 


